
CU DENVER CITY HEIGHTS UTILITY TIE-IN UPDATE 
August 6, 2020 

 
The CU Denver City Heights Project has scheduled the final utility tie-in construction work for 
next week.  
 

• The work will entail 12th Street being closed between Walnut and Larimer the entire 
week.  

• No utility disruptions will occur next week as a result of this work.    
  
 

 


